
Fulbright 75th Anniversary 
Open House

Thursday, November 18, 2021
4:00-6:00pm, with brief remarks at 5:00pm 

Room 303, International Center

Co-hosted by the Office of the Dean and the Office for International 
Students and Scholars within International Studies and Programs

Stop by to help celebrate MSU's long and successful history of sending students and faculty 
abroad and welcoming students and scholars to campus through the Fulbright program!

RSVP at http://isp.msu.edu/fulbright or scan the QR code. 

For questions or to submit photos for a Fulbright slide 
show, please contact Joy Campbell at joycamp@msu.edu.




